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October schedule for the EJF :: The Exploring Joara
Foundation

On Friday, September 28th, and Saturday, September 29th, students f rom Warren Wilson
College arrived with Dr. David Moore to cont inue work f rom this summer at  the Berry Site. These
students were learning archaeological f ield methods as part  of  their studies. Despite incliment
weather, work progressed with some fresh f inds. Pictured below are students being trained in
excavat ion techniques.

Below: Elizabeth Greer displaying a pipe bowl f ragment 

Above:  Fern Huffman displays a potent ially 16th
century Spanish nail discovered that day

We also hosted members of  Mars Hill University
who came to the Berry site for a tour Friday,
September 28th. The visitors enjoyed learning
about the Berry site and the history uncovered
through the ongoing archaeological research. We
want to thank Mars Hill for their cont inued
support  of  our project  and encourage them to
visit  again.
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